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AN ORDINANCE  

  
EXTENDING THE AGREEMENT WITH SW MISSOURI ENGINEERS, LLC, d/b/a 
COCHRAN FOR ENGINEERING SERVICES, AND AUTHORIZING THE MAYOR TO 
EXECUTE ALL NECESSARY DOCUMENTS, ON BEHALF OF THE CITY OF 
WILLARD.  
  
WHEREAS, on December 12, 2022, the City of Willard has made a determination that it 
would benefit from a Professional Services Agreement for Professional Services to be 
provided for the City; and   
  
WHEREAS, Cochran Engineering and the City of Willard have previously agreed to 
certain benefits which are set forth below; and  
  
WHEREAS, the City of Willard wishes to continue to employ Cochran Engineering 
primarily on a Time and Expense Contract basis, but in some cases on a lump sum 
basis, for an extended term of the above referenced Agreement.    
  
NOW THEREFORE, BE IT HEREBY ORDAINED AND RESOLVED BY THE BOARD 
OF ALDERMEN OF THE CITY OF WILLARD, GREENE COUNTY, MISSOURI, AS 
FOLLOWS:  
  
Section 1: That the Mayor, on behalf of the City of Willard, Missouri is hereby 
authorized to extend the agreement with SW Missouri Engineering, LLC d/b/a Cochran 
to provide the services described in Exhibit “A”.  
  
Section 2:  This Ordinance shall be in full force and effect from and after the date of its 
passage by the Board of Aldermen and approval of the Mayor.   
  
Read two times and passed at a meeting of the Board of Aldermen of the City of 
Willard, Missouri on the 13th day of January 2025.   
  
  
Approved as to Form:  _________________________________  
                                               Nate Dally, City Attorney  
  
  
Approved By:                   _________________________________  
                                               Mayor Troy Smith  
  
  



Attested By:                     __________________________________  
                                              Janice Gargus, City Clerk  


